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To: All Staff Date: June 29, 2020 

cc:  

From: Administration 
 

Subject: Interruption to Email from Outside the County on Friday, June 26 

On Friday afternoon, June 26 at about 2:30 pm, our email system experienced an 
outage.  Email from outside the county was held in queue and was unable to be 
forwarded to our PCs.  DoIT was able to resolve the problem at about 5:35 pm.  We 
believe the bulk of email from outside the county was forwarded when the problem was 
resolved but a small number were likely impacted.  If you were waiting for an email from 
someone outside the county and you have not received it, you may want to check with 
the sender.    

  M  E   M  O  R  A  N   D  U  M 
 

              Kathy Gallagher, Director 


